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March 20, 2015

Kathy Wilson

City of Salinas

200 Lincoln Avenue
Salinas, CA 93901

Re: El Dorado Park Improvement Project
Kathy,

As discussed yesterday, we discovered a clerical error in our bid for the above referenced
project.

The error involves base bid item 2 (AC patch) where our bid clerk inadvertently entered
$4.85/SF for the line item versus the intended price of $14.85/SF. Based on the clerical nature
of this error and its magnitude relative to our total bid price, we must regretfully request relief
from our bid. If required, we can make available our records to determine the legitimacy of this
claim.

We are sorry for this inconvenience.

Please call me at 831-277-6112 if you have any questions.

Petfer Taormina

Peter Taormina
Principal



